TOWN OF DAUPHIN ISLAND
TOWN COUNCIL SPECIAL MEETING
APRIL 13, 2022

The Town of Dauphin Island Town Council met in special session at 6:00 pm on April 13, 2022 in the
Council Chambers. ZOOM and Facebook was utilized to allow residents and other interested parties to
safely participate.

Mayor Jeff Collier called the Council Meeting to order and Town Clerk Wanda Sandagger called
roll. A record of the results is as follows:

Position Attendance
Councilmember Gene Fox Present
Councilmember Trey Alderman Present
Councilmember Earle Connell Present
Councilmember Rich Colberg Present
Councilmember Clinton Collier Present
Mayor Jeff Collier Present

A quorum having been achieved, action was taken on the following topics.

A motion was made by Rich Colberg to accept the bid from Coastal Dredging Company, Inc in the
amount of $2,971,534.17 with Alt. #1 of $427,608.00 for the Graveline Bay Marsh Restoration project.
The motion also included authorizing the Mayor to sign any documents to move forward with this project.

A motion was made by Gene Fox and seconded by Rich Colberg to adjourn. Motion passed.
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